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On April 24, 2025, H.E Mr. Miyasaka, the Ambassador of Japan to 

Barbados and Ms. Alleyne, Principal of Barbados Community College 

(BCC) delivered remarks at the Handover Ceremony marking the 

donation of Japan-related books to BCC. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This second donation included many books focused on Japanese 

language learning. During the ceremony, the speakers expressed their 

hopes that more students would be inspired to study Japanese. They 

also shared their belief that the collection would not only deepen the 
bonds between Barbados and Japan, but also continue to spark 

intellectual curiosity and academic exploration among students. 


